
THE NORTHEAST ILLINOIS REGIONAL COMMUTER  

RAILROAD CORPORATION 

D/B/A METRA 

 

Public Notice: Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Proposed Goal 

 

June 29, 2018 

 

This is to inform the public that the Northeast Illinois Regional Commuter Railroad 

Corporation D/B/A/ Metra proposes an overall DBE goal of 19% for Federal Fiscal Year 

2019 through 2021.    

 

A copy of the proposed overall goal and its rationale are available for inspection during 

normal business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., at the address shown below for thirty (30) 

days from the date of this notice. 

  

The public is invited to submit written comments on the goal for thirty (30) days from the 

date of this notice. 

 

Comments may be addressed to: 

 

Janice R. Thomas, Senior Division Director 

Metra’s Office of Business Diversity & Community Relations 

547 W. Jackson Blvd. 

Chicago, IL  60661 

 

  

      

 


